
Greetings Suzuki Day Participants, 

Enclosed you will find a copy of the March 25 Suzuki Day Schedule.  Please print out a copy of the schedule and 
review it closely so that you do not miss important classes. 
  
HOW TO READ THE SCHEDULE:  Begin by locating your child's name on the group roster.  Note the name of 
the group to which you child has been assigned.  Go through the schedule and find your child's assignment as 
listed by group in the following categories: 
1) Enrichment Class  
2) Group Class  
3) Play-In (not applicable to Violin Groups A, B, C and Viola Group A) 

Next find your child's masterclass assignment as list by name (not applicable to Violin Group I 
Cello Group C).  Lastly, look for optional classes you may be interested in attending (Parent Ed Classes and/or 
the faculty recital at 1pm). 
  
A VERY FEW OF THE STUDENTS WILL HAVE A DIRECT CONFLICT WITH THEIR MASTERCLASS AND 
ELECTIVE, YOU CAN JUST DROP ANOTHER OF THE SAME ELECTIVE DURING ONE OF YOUR FREE 
PERIODS. 

Please contact me if you find that your child is scheduled for a masterclass AND a group or play-in during the 
same time class period.  Also, please contact me if you do not find your child listed in any masterclass (with the 
exception of Violin Group I and Cello Group C who are not assigned to masterclasses). 

All participating students must be accompanied by an adult for the entire day.  Parents should attend classes 
with their child and are encouraged to takes notes on the instructor's suggestions for use during home practice 
and to share with your regular teachers. 
  
All Music School Suzuki Academy students should wear the SA uniform shirt with casual bottoms.  Dress is 
casual for all non-Music School SA students. 
  
All students should bring a bag lunch.  In general, there will not be time to go out to lunch and there will not be 
food available at the school. 

It is recommended that participants bring some kind of recording device for recording masterclasses so that they 
can be referenced again later. 
  
The several vendors will be available for sales of instruments and accessories. 

Please contact me if you have any questions.   

For directions to the school, check out www.musicschoolofdelaware.org. 
  
TEACHERS - please confirm with all of your participating students that they have received this schedule.  Please 
let me know ASAP if not. 
  
See you on March 25! 
Shelley Beard Santore 
Suzuki Academy Dept Head 
The Music School of Delaware 
beardshelley@aol.com 


